
2023 Year-End Ministry Update 

Thank you for your prayer and generous support in  

Highlights From Headquarters  
In April, we had an Evening of Impact where twelve local  churches
gathered to learn more about the ministry of MAG, the work God is doing
in Honduras, and all the needs we have in order to continue our ministry.  
It was a powerful night with all the local churches in person, plus 40
churches total represented with 26 online watch parties all over the
United States! 
Our Apprentice Program continues to thrive with individuals completing
their training and being sent out to ministry all over the world. This year,
we graduated an apprentice who moved to Alaska to serve. We also
welcomed two new apprentices who are flying and training in
preparation for life on the field, both with a desire to missionary work in
Africa.  
Additionally, we had an airplane donated to us, that our team is preparing
to sell for seed money for our next Cessna 206 field aircraft.

Earlier this year, we had a patient who had broken both bones in her forearm. She
resisted getting in the airplane to go to the city, but finally agreed to go. However, the
day of the flight she called us and said that she wasn’t going to go. “I believe in the
herbs that I can use,” she said. “I feel afraid and I think that God is telling me to stay.”
With the help of a trusted elder in the village we talked to her on the phone for about 20
minutes, walking her through the anxiety.

Ultimately the decision was hers, but we knew that without a surgery she would lose the
use of her arm. As we stood around the phone we were called into prayer; the devil was
using fear to destroy what could be a blessing. After a few moments, she agreed to be
ready when the plane came to get her.

Today she is a whole woman!

Stories From The Field

Highlights From Honduras  
Our missionaries hosted two pastoral training teams. 
We held five weeks of Vacation Bible School to five different villages-
two more than last year!
Our pilots flew more life-saving emergency flights than ever before.  
There were 2,563 hospital patients seen this year. 
We hosted several community outreach and evangelistic events,
building projects, short-term teams, and a medical brigade. 



Having an Eternal Impact in 2024 
We are praising God for blessing our efforts in Honduras and for achieving many significant milestones this
year. We flew the highest number of life-flights. We reached more villages with Vacation Bible School. We
hosted two pastoral training sessions and held many community outreach events, all geared towards
evangelism and life transformation- more eternal impact than any prior year!

We covered the expenses of almost every emergency flight made, allowing individuals who lacked the
financial means to still access care and healing. Those life-saving flights are what we then use to open the
door to trust and relationships, which is how we tangibly express the love of Jesus. As we look expectantly
towards 2024, we believe that God has called us to do even more!

So, how can YOU help MAG have an eternal impact? In order to fly more life-saving flights, reach more
people with the gospel, and continue our impactful ministry, we need a fully-funded budget for 2024. Your
support is critical in continuing the work in the remote areas of Honduras. We are currently 45% of the way
to meeting our Rus Rus Budget goal. Will you make a special, year-end gift to help us reach this goal of
funding the 2024 Honduras Ministry Budget?

We currently have
$3,000 per month 

Help us reach our goal of $8,000  
per month to support our work in Honduras 
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I
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